
 

 
 

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
CITY OF RAYMORE, MISSOURI 

 
The Raymore City Council has approved the installation of sidewalks on one side of the streets listed                 
below in 2018. The City of Raymore Engineering Department is recommending that the sidewalks              
contained in the 2018 Sidewalk Program be constructed on the side of the street shown below and on the                   
attached map. The recommendation as to the side of the street for installation is based on the anticipated                  
cost of the improvements and minimizing the impact to existing trees and utilities. The public hearing will                 
be held on Monday May 14, 2018 in the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle,                 
Raymore, Missouri, and will begin at 7:00 p.m. You are invited to attend and will have an opportunity to                   
be heard during the public hearing. You may also submit written comments about the proposed project                
to the Engineering Department, 100 Municipal Circle, Raymore, MO  64083. 
 
The drawings showing the proposed locations of the sidewalk are on file and available for review in the                  
Engineering Department, City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri. For more information, or to              
submit written comments, contact the Engineering Department at 816-331-1852 or 100 Municipal Circle,             
Raymore, MO, 64083. 
 
Street Project Limits Proposed Side of Street 

N. Park Drive Walnut to Maple West 

W. Maple Street N. Park to Woodson South 

Park Court (West Olive to Parking lot East 

Memorial Park Entrance) 

 

 


